Garfield’s Rescue Inc.board member Kathy Haurand prepares
three bags of blankets for delivery to the Lancaster County
Animal Shelter.

Garfield’s Rescue Inc.
delivers blankets
to the animal shelter

Upon learning from a Lancaster County Animal Shelter sup-
porter of a need for blankets for protection of the shelter animals
from frigid temperatures, Garfield’s Rescue Inc. (GRI) collected
and delivered three bags of blankets to the shelter on a recent
cold and blustery Saturday.

GRI promotes the importance of all Northern Neck rescue
organizations and shelters working together toward the common
goal of humane rescue, spay/neuter and care of the homeless
animal population, reported GRI board member Karen Peterson.

Animal control officer James H. “Jamie™ Abbott expressed his
gratitude for the much-needed donation in a telephone conversa-
tion, said Peterson.
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